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The national accounts of an EU Member State showed large imports and investments in intellectual 

property products in Quarter 2 of 2019.  The case was discussed with the concerned Member State. 

The imports were from outside the EU. Since only one EU MS was involved, it was agreed not to 

launch an EWS case.  

 


